
Village to create COVID-19 memorial 
Posted: March 3, 2022 
 
Now that COVID-19 is waning and the country is getting on its feet again, the 
Village would like to honor all the lives lost to the pandemic by memorializing 
them on a special archived page on the Village website. If you would like to 
honor a loved one you lost to COVID, please send their full name and a high-
resolution photo of them to marketing@tinleypark.org. Please note that this 
page will memorialize Tinley Park residents only. 
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